"Bud Gouchoe" <bagouch@gmail.com> From:

<raythemover1@comcast.net> To:

Subject: The Move

> Friday, August 31, 2007 8:30:27 AM Date:

Ray The Mover Manchester, NH Aug 31, 07

Dear Michelle

My wife and I want to express our thanks and gratitude regarding our recent move from South Carolina to New Hampshire. Our driver was Arthur and he was absolutely great. He and his helpers...Keith, Tyrone and Larry were all very hard working and polite' They loaded us up in 95 degree weather and didn't complain a bit . They were very careful in wrapping our furniture and subsequently arrived with no damage.

Arthur again was the person who delivered the furniture to Exeter and along with Bob did outstanding job of unloading. There were a few challenging moments but they rose to the occasion and things subsequently worked out very well. We were a little apprehensive about the move, having heard a few horror stories, but to our delight we have nothing but positive feelings regarding the move.

We want to thank you very much, Michelle, for coordinating the move and helping things run smoothly.

You did a very fine job

If anyone should ask us to recommend a mover we certainly know what to tell them.

Sincerely.

Bernard and Elizabeth Gouchoe 1 Jady Hill Ave Exeter, NH 03833

PS...our best to Arthur and Bob!